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Want to learn more about the work
being done by the CCTID?

I-275/SR 32 Construction Update;

Various Access Points Along
SR 32 Closing Permanently

The Ohio Department of Transportation (ODOT) announced that yesterday,
Monday, July 28, the existing ramp from eastbound SR 32 to Eastgate Blvd. was
closed and the new ramp, which goes over the top of the new tunnel structure and
is located to the west of Eastgate Blvd., has opened in its place.

Come to our next board meeting.
Our meetings are open to the public
and are held the second Friday of
every month, at 9:00 a.m. at the

Clermont County Engineer's Office. Also, access to eastbound SR 32 from Eastgate Blvd. is now closed for 120 days for
construction of a new ramp. Traffic is being detoured to Eastgate North Dr. to Glen

Our next meeting will be held on Este Withamsville. The new ramp is expected to open to traffic before

Friday, August 8, 2014. Thanksgiving, weather permitting.

Due to this work, the permanent closure of Eastgate Square is required near the
Tell Us What You Think! McDonalds at SR 32. Beginning today, Tuesday, July 29, motorists will no longer

have access to SR 32 at Eastgate Square. This access will not reopen.

Email:

info@goclermont.org Arrow boards and/or signs are in place to alert motorists of the upcoming work
zone and restrictions.

Phone:

513-835-2417 To help ensure the safety of the construction workers as well as the traveling
public, motorists should remain alert, reduce their speed and watch for stopped
traffic while passing through the work zone.

’ Like us on Facebook ‘

Follow us on kwitter Two Major Projects are Nearing Completion
Work to improve the interchange at 1-275 & SR 125 is nearing completion. Daytime
Members Of The CCTID work is scheduled to be completed by the end of this week, weather permitting.
Once daytime work has concluded, pavement repair will begin at night, and the
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increase capacity and ease congestion on SR 125 (also known as Beechmont Ave.).

In addition to this work, the reconstruction of Eastgate Blvd. over SR 32 is also
scheduled to be completed in August. This project includes the reconstruction and
widening of the Eastgate Blvd. bridge over SR 32, the relocation of the existing
Westbound entrance and exit ramps from SR 32 to Eastgate North Dr. instead of
Eastgate Blvd., and the reconstruction of the Westbound loop ramp from Eastgate
Blvd. to SR 32. The local project team expects that this work will significantly
improve traffic flow and access to various destinations along Eastgate Blvd.

What do you think?
Give ODOT your feedback on

planned improvements for SR 32 between
Eastgate Blvd. and Olive Branch Stonelick Rd.
(comment period open until August 14)

On Thursday, July 17, the Ohio Department of Transportation held a public meeting
regarding the upcoming SR 32 Improvements between Eastgate Blvd. and Olive
Branch Stonelick Rd. This project is part of the Eastern Corridor Program of projects
and is an integral part of the work taking pace throughout Clermont County.
Project documents can be found here:http://easterncorridor.org/projects/sr-32-
eastgate/sr-32-eastgate-project-overview/.

We encourage you to take a look at the project documents and provide the
planning team with your feedback; the comment period remains open until close of
business Thursday, August 14.
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